
OOPS, I meant to say that I SUPPORT SB 283, which would support more safety with wireless and 

schools!!! 

 

This is to voice my opposition to SB 283. As a public health researcher of over 30 years, my opposition is 

based on: 1) first and foremost, the potential radiation health threats of 5g technology to Oregonians; 

and 2) the fact that 5g towers are already being installed by public utility companies without adequate 

citizen input or other government oversight or review.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Brenda C. Kluhsman, PhD 

343 South D Street 

Springfield, OR 97477 


